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Dear Mr Chafer

I respond to your recent inquiry to the Liberal Party's
on behalf of your committee's chairman of the

in the Liberal Party's submission to our for
calls.

I can advise you that our practice in this is to notify the Chiefs of
Staff at all major outlets in each concerned that calls will be

and that a script will be provided on request.

Yours sincerely
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